
 

 

 

         

 

Memorandum for the Record 

 

May 15, 1997 

 

TO:   Douglas Horne 

 

FROM:  Joseph Masih 

cc:   Michelle Combs 

 

SUBJECT:  Department of State Documents from Department of the Army PTC  

 microfilm. 

 

Michelle Combs informed me that Nina Noring of Department of State does not consider Limited 
Official Use Only documents for declassification. They will review documents with official 

classification markings. Of the six documents we sent to her (See attached call report for a full listing 

of RIF numbers.), two of them have confidential stamps. Ms. Noring said that the Department of State 

did not stamp those documents confidential. However, they have no objection to the release of their 

contents. 

 

 


